2018 NCHE GRADUATION
JUNIOR MARSHAL APPLICATION

Calling all homeschooled high school sophomores and juniors! As we are making plans for our graduation ceremonies for the 2018 NCHE Thrive! Conference, we would love for you to consider applying to be a junior marshal. We will be choosing up to 8 per ceremony and those ceremonies are divided geographically, so if chosen you would participate in the ceremony for your area. 
This role requires adherence to a dress code (dress pants and white shirt for boys, white dress or dark skirt and white top for girls) and a commitment to serve from approximately 1:00 p.m.-6:00 p.m. (end of the ceremony) on the day of graduation. The ceremonies this year will take place on Saturday, June 2, 2018 in Winston-Salem.
This role also requires that your family be members of NCHE, but you can do that by visiting https://www.nche.com/joincontribute
If you are interested, please send the information requested below to briggs.greenwood@nche.com. The deadline for submission is April 1. Any other questions can also be addressed to this email.
Full Name__________________________________________________
Name of Your Homeschool____________________________________
Parents’ Names_____________________________________________
Address___________________________________________________
Parent Email _______________________________________________
Student Email______________________________________ and/or Phone_________________________
Year in School or Age_____________
County________________________
Is there a graduate whose ceremony you would prefer to be in? If so please include their name and county of residence.
_________________________________
Please have one person who knows you well (not a parent or sibling) email a recommendation for you for this position. 
Name of reference and their relationship to you:
__________________________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please include 150 words or less about why you would like to be chosen as a junior marshal.  


